
Japan Peppol team F2F meeting in Tokyo（2024.1.11）

On 11th January 2024, Digital Agency, as Japan Peppol Authority, organizes a Japan Peppol Team F2F meeting 

and welcomes one new member, Mr. Federico Feggi (CTO, Triplo M’s S.A. Switzerland). 

Mr. Feggi is a Computer Science Engineer from Politecnico di Milano, specialized in blockchain technology and 

cybersecurity. He has experience of team work to complete projects using git-hub, with also international 

partners. He is curious for applying his experience to digitalization, especially intellectual property and traceability 

where his strong background of NFTs is useful.  

His hard work and ambition will be something for our team, Welcome Federico!!

Mr. Federico Feggi Team meeting Courtesy Visit to Mr. Keisuke Murakami, 
Director-General, Digital Agency 
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